
Notice of Renewal of Permit  

Coal Mining Permit 0422-MC-A2 for Sebastian Mining, LLC 
 

This is to give notice that the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ), Office of Land 

Resources, 5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, Arkansas 72118-5317 at telephone number (501) 

682-0809, has on July 13, 2018 issued a renewed permit to Sebastian Mining, LLC located near the City 

of Hartford in Sebastian County, Arkansas. Within thirty days after the date of this decision, any person 

having an interest which is or may be adversely affected by the decision to issue the renewal may request 

an adjudicatory hearing with the Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission using the 

procedures in Chapter Six of Regulation No. 8. 

 

Published this 19th day of July, 2018 

Becky W. Keogh, Director 

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 


